
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

August 16, 2021 

 

Collector Allen Icet announces 

Collector’s office open with limited staff.  
 

Springfield, MO – Greene County Collector Allen Icet announced today the 

Collector’s office will be open to the public but with limited staff.   

Taxpayers can still use the Collector website at 

https://greenecountymo.gov/collector/ to look up statements, find receipts, 

and pay taxes.  In addition, the Assessor’s office remains open for 

assessment adjustments and the Clerk’s office will be available to print Tax 

Statements if there are changes to a taxpayer’s assessments.    

Taxpayers that need further assistance are encouraged to contact the 

Collector’s office via email (collectorhelp@greenecountymo.gov), or by 

leaving a voice mail at:  417-868-4036.  A member of the Collector’s office 

team will follow up on those contacts as soon as possible.   

 

# # # 

Greene County is the State of Missouri’s fourth most populous county, serving more than 275,000 

people (2010 census). Its mission is to provide all citizens of Greene County, including those in its cities, 

a safe and thriving community through excellent customer service, unparalleled dedication, and the 

efficient use of taxpayer dollars. The Greene County Commission is the executive body of Greene County 

operating under guidelines established in the Revised Statutes of the State of Missouri. Within that 



authority the Commission enacts ordinances, resolutions and policies, supervises the activities of county 

departments, fixes salaries, adopts the annual budget, provides for construction and other services, and 

conducts hearings on planning and zoning matters. 


